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Jorge Luis Perdomo Di-Lella, minister of communications, visited on January 19 the Computer Science 
Central Palace. He was accompanied by the Communications Vice-Minister, Ernesto Rodriguez Hernandez; 
by the Director-General of Joven Club, Osvaldo Martinez Garcia, and other officials.

They all toured the facilities that currently show a renewed image for everyone to enjoy the services that are 
offered there. The Minister remarked that the palace is one of the main places that show the progress made 
by the country regarding the implementation of the Informatization Policy. According to him, this venue 
also is proof of how necessary it is to introduce modern technology and of the strength of having an 
institution carry out activities with the community.
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